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“Public Schools not only serve the public, they make the public.” 
 

           Superintendent’s Memo 
 
To: Remote & Homeschool Families 
From: Christian M. Elkington 
Re: Breakfast & Lunch Option 
Date: 9-25-2020 
 
As mentioned previously the USDA has extended their summer program plan/offer to 
school districts for anyone 18 and under to receive breakfast & lunch, Monday – Friday 
(not during holidays or vacations) until Dec 31st 2020. All SU 76 School Boards have 
approved taking on this program along with any associated costs. We are now at a point 
within each of our districts’ opening plans to support young people, 18 and under who are 
at home and do not go to our schools with breakfasts and lunches starting next week. 
 
Later today each district’s families who are either doing Remote Learning or who are 
doing Homeschooling within SU 76 will get an email with the online site to go to in order 
to sign up. Please share it with anyone you may know who would come under these two 
groups. Thanks! Anyone wishing to start next week needs to complete the form by 
this Monday at 9:00 am.  
 
Our plan will be as follows: 
 

1. Each family who wishes to participate will need to fill out the form online. 
2. This will be a onetime sign-up for weekly breakfast & lunch delivery until the 

program ends at the end of December or if a family decides they no longer want 
to participate. 

3. Meals/food will be available for pick-up once a week at a time determined by 
each school. 

4. By signing up each family agrees to accept meals each week (5 breakfasts & 5 
lunches (non-holiday or vacation weeks), there will not be a choice of which days 
or meals. 

5. In some specific situations, an opportunity for delivery may be available. 
6. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your school office, or contact 

Amy Billings at 348-9100 or abillings@su76.org 
 
*Families wishing to start this coming week need to complete the form by this coming 
Monday at 9:00 am. THANK YOU!* 



 


